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July 2025 
 
Dear Year 5 Parent 
 
As you are aware the wearing of ties is optional in Year 5 however as your child will be moving 
into Year 6 in September they  will be required to wear a school tie in school.  
 
If you require a tie these are available from the school office at a cost of £4.65. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Struthers 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:school%20admin@newdelavalprimary.co.uk
http://www.newdelavalprimary.northumberland.sch.uk/

